
To:  Mr. Greg Woodrum, Emergency Medical Services 

 gwoodrum@pinellascounty.org 

 EMS & Fire Administration 

 12490 Ulmerton Road, Largo, FL 33774 

Date:  June 12, 2015 

Re: Alternate for Board meetings 

Good afternoon Mr. Woodrum, 

 

Please consider Dr. Brian Charity as my alternate for the EMS Medical Control Board.  Dr. Charity would 
attend the meetings in the occasion that I am not available to attend personally. 

As you can see from Dr. Charity’s CV, which is attached, he is a highly qualified physician with the work 
experience to provide support for the Board. 

Thank you for your consideration of Dr. Charity as an alternate. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to give me a call. 

Regards, 

 

 

Dr. Stephen Haire, MD  

mailto:gwoodrum@pinellascounty.org

